
Fortnightly Newsletter for Students & Families 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It's finally the end of the most chilly and dark half term, at last! We look forward to 

returning and welcoming March after our break. 

Please note that Monday 24th February is an OAT Training Day for STAFF 

ONLY so no pupils will be on site - we welcome everyone back on Tuesday 

25th February.  

I would like to congratulate Year 11 on their excellent resilience in their recent mocks 

- I have been proud to see them arriving early and welcoming the help offered by our 

staff to ensure they get the best out of the experience. Year 11 and Year 13 need to 

make the most of this break especially and come back ready for the final GCSEs 

and A Levels. 

This week we welcomed our Governors for a development session around Lord 

Nelson Sixth Form at Victory - visited lessons, explored the academic support, social 

action and pastoral care package which is offered by the excellent team. Thank you 

to the students who led the tours and made everyone feel so welcome.  

We also hosted a visit from our OAT photographer this week - thank you to everyone 

who participated in some great shots of students learning, smiling and attending 

enrichment.  

I hope you enjoy a lovely break with your family and friends - stay 

warm and enjoy the Valentine's/Galentine's celebrations!  

 

Naomi Palmer, Principal 

 

@VictoryAcad /OrmistonVictoryAcademy  OrmistonVictoryAcademy  



Outdoor learning week! Year 10                         
Geographers practicing for their  trip to 

the coast in July!  

Student News @ Victory 

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Well done, superstar human.                         
You’re working so hard and loving                  

RE knowledge!  

We could not be more proud of these 
Lord Nelson Sixth Form students: Cali, 

Sophie and Ellie, for helping people 
who’d been in a car crash. They pulled 
someone from the vehicle and alerted 

others. Amazing!  

Brilliant recycling of unwanted clothing in 
art for these talented chaps! Well done!  

We are so proud of Chloe for getting to the National Final of the MFL Spelling Bee!                          
She had a great time taking part and was given a wonderful tour of the                                

Cambridge University Campus!   

Thank you to our wonderful Ambassadors who helped us to welcome Year 9 students 
and their families to Options Evening. 



Mrs Baiao's fab Year 8 students,                         
taking part in setting up restaurants                  

and ordering food in German,                             
from menus they created!   
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Our Year 10 triple scientists learning about micro -pipetting and electrophoresis,                      
as part of their Amgen biotechnology DNA profiling lessons.    

Year 13 biologist creating recombinant 
plasmids using Amgen Biotechnology.  
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Our fab Year 8 scientist 
exploring properties of 
polymers - great slimy 

fun!  

Love was an open door this week, when we had our first rehearsal for Frozen!                    
We were thrilled to be joined by our young friends from St. Augustine’s, St. Peter’s, 

Easton, St. Michael’s and Costessey primary schools 
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TIME TO TALK DAY 
 

Time to Talk Day on 6th February was a meaningful day for our Sixth Form.  
Our pastoral team helped create a supportive space in the Main Study Room during 

break time with tea, coffee, sweet treats, and plenty of conversation. 

Thank you to everyone who participated. At our Sixth Form, supporting each other isn’t 
just for one day, it’s something we prioritise every day. 

If you ever need advice, a listening ear, or just a friendly chat, remember our pastoral 
team is always here for you. 
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QUIZ AND CHIPS NIGHT 
 

Our Quiz & Chips Night was a huge success!  A thrilling tiebreaker saw our Sixth Form 
team narrowly miss out on victory.                                                                                           

Congratulations to the winners, a well deserved victory!  

Beautiful hand painted Valentine’s Day cards and crafts, made by our students, were 
sold, and a Valentine’s hamper raffle raised additional funds for our Sixth Form.                                      

A huge thank you to our wonderful students who worked so hard to make this happen. 
Your dedication and creativity are greatly appreciated! 

VALENTINE’S FUNDRAISER SUCCESS 
 

Thank you to everyone who supported our Valentine’s fundraiser                                            
over the past two weeks! 

It was a fantastic evening that raised funds for student led initiatives. Thank you to                                    
everyone who joined in and a special thanks to Mrs Willis and Mr Bunting for their 

prompt marking and for helping make the event so enjoyable. A massive shout out to 
Mrs McDowell for her support too! 



Congratulations to these Year 7 Going for Gold winners:                                                             

Delilah, Aisha, and Toluwalase for consistent good behaviour and politeness as well as 

being a good Year 7 role models; Jesse for improved behaviour; Alonso for settling in                 

really well to Victory life and Precious for great behaviour and attitude!                                                   

Year 7 Going for Gold Winners @ Victory 



Year 8 Fantastic Fist Bump Winners @ Victory 

Congratulations to these Year 8 'Fantastic Fist Bump' reward winners.                                 

Well done Emmie, Caleb, Inig, Hallie, Tia-Rose, and Will! 



Year 9 Team Red Rewards Winners @ Victory 

Congratulations to these Year 9 'High Flying Team Red' reward winners:                                   

Samuel for having a positive outlook on life; Louis for going above and beyond at social 

times and supporting with littler picking; Our kitchen staff for supporting our students            

during busy social times; Mrs Woodcock for supporting all students                                                 

and making a difference with data;                                                                                           

and Mrs Bardwell for helping support all things pastoral and data based!                                           



Year 10 Superstars @ Victory 

Congratulations to these Year 10 Superstars:                                                                               

Evie for a fantastic start to her maths class; Aaron for massive improvement;                                

Manny for all round awesomeness; Jack for amazing work in BTEC sport;                                

Jack G and Sarah for being fab all of the time!  



Outdoor learning week! Year 10                         
Geographers practicing for their  trip to 

the coast in July!  

Enrichment @ Victory 

Our top set Year 10 students            
performing an exothermic reaction    

between Hydrochloric acid (HCl) and 
sodium hydroxide NaOH)                

Very impressive work! 

Well done, superstar human.                         
You’re working so hard and loving                  

RE knowledge!  

Well done to our amazing Year 7 girls who braved the cold and won 3-2 against                    
Taverham, in a friendly netball match! POM: Angelina! 

Our Lord Nelson Sixth Form students had a fantastic day exploring Health and Life  
Science courses at the University of Suffolk. It was a great opportunity for them to gain 

first-hand insight into the subjects, helping to guide their future career paths.  



Congratulations to Luke P who organised 
an amazing leadership training event for 

our team of ambassadors - which included 
a talk from the wonderful Nigel Cushion!  

Outdoor learning week! Year 10                         
Geographers practicing for their  trip to 

the coast in July!  

Enrichment @ Victory 

A great trip to Springs' new facility with our wonderful Year 7 and 8 girls,                              
loving their gymnastics!  

Well done to our Year 10 and 11 footballers who demonstrated some great teamwork 
in a 5-a-side indoor tournament hosted by CNS. POTM goes to Izzy! 



Enrichment @ Victory 

So inspiring to watch our new Head of 
History, Mr Mayhew, in action. Eliciting 

some outstanding reposes as to the 
causes of WW1  

This is the face of pure joy! Jamie, we 

are so proud you won the national 

‘Design a Classroom’ competition.           

A privilege to let you know the good news 

today. It clearly means a great deal to 

you and your lovely family.  

We are so proud of 

our Year 11 stu-

dents - you’ve been 

amazing.                         

Thanks for your un-

wavering commit-

ment to Period 6. 

Do you have any child-friendly, suitable books, magazines or comics that you don’t 

need anymore? If you do, and you’d be happy to donate them, please bring them 

into reception and let us know what age range they are suitable for. 

Thank you, Miss Rose - EAL Lead 

As part of International Mother Language 

Day, we would like to launch a First Language 

collection in our Library. 
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Half Term Activities: 
 

GoGoSafari @ The Feed Waterloo Park, Norwich NR3 3HX 

 Break have teamed up with The Feed at Waterloo Park to offer all of our participating 

schools and groups (and their families) a special free drop in Safari Arts session at The 

Feed Pavilion Café on Tuesday 18
th

 February from 10-12. No need to book, just come 

along. meet the team, find out about our trail ranger volunteer opportunities and enjoy 

some free colouring activities. There is also another open session between 1-3pm on 

the same day for everyone to enjoy– please see poster attached. 

  

Family Funday at Broadland Country Park 

 Our friends at Broadland Country Park are holding a Family Funday 

on 22
nd

 February . Click for further details here: Family fun Day - Broadland Country 

Park Tickets, Sat, Feb 22, 2025 at 10:00 AM | Eventbrite with all proceeds going 

to Break 

  

Norwich Science Festival 2025 

 Norwich Science Festival is back from Saturday 15-Saturday 22 February! The much

-loved Festival, presented by our Learning Programme sponsors, The Forum, will take 

over the city with a fantastic programme of shows, workshops, family activities and 

more! From the world's largest animals to the far reaches of outer space, there's plenty 

to get stuck into. 

  

Every day of the Festival, The Forum's Atrium is transformed into The Explorium - a 

place for the whole family to explore science through free, hands-on activities. The Fes-

tival programme also features a free, interactive family play exploring the wonders of 

food science (15-22 Feb), and a brand-new workshop series for children aged 5-11 in 

the Festival's Pop-up Workshop Hub (18-22 Feb).  

 Early booking is recommended - visit norwichsciencefestival.co.uk 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/family-fun-day-broadland-country-park-tickets-1198771861909?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/family-fun-day-broadland-country-park-tickets-1198771861909?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://norwichsciencefestival.co.uk/

















